
Republic of the Philippines 

DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS AND HIGHWAYS 
QUEZON 1ST DISTRICT ENGINEERING OFFICE 

Lucban, Quezon 

  

 
BID BULLETIN NO. CW-2025-21 

June 13, 2025 
 
 

Subject: Notice of Postponement 
 
 

Notice is hereby given for the information of all concerned of the postponement of 
pre-bid conference for the projects under Contract ID Nos. 25DK0130-25DK0136 from June 
13, 2025 to June 16, 2025 at 2:00 PM due to lack of quorum. 

 
For the guidance and information of all concerned. 

 
 

         
KENNETH LYLE O. LEONARDO 

Engineer III 

BAC Chairperson 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


